
James O’Sullivan Trust Fund 
 

NSWBA, Goulburn St, Sydney 
Saturday 16th May 2009 

 
 

Present: K McDonald (President), D Marler (Secretary), R Nixon (Treasurer), R Grenside, K Crowe-Mai 
 
In Attendance: J Rasmussen (Executive Secretary) 
 
Three clubs requesting loans. The trustees have delegated to the Treasurer to deal with these requests in 
the usual manner. 
Treasurer requested to provide copies of standard documentation for review. 
Trustees authorized the transfer of $50,000 as a repayment to the ABF. This has now reduced the loan to 
$107,091. 
 
Meeting closed at 2.00pm 
 




